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I strongly oppose this bill. It suggests it is to create a state regulation of FFL dealers, 

but the text of the bill is unavailable. That tells me that it is a place holder bill that will 

be stuffed with a variety of items that the sponsors want to keep hidden until the last 

minute. The BATF already regulates strictly FFL dealers. This bill is more than likely 

going to be stuffed with a bunch of new fees or onerous regulations designed to force 

them out of business. FFL dealers are not the problem! enforce the existing laws 

against felons and others currently prohibited from owning a firearm. Regulation of 

FFL dealers will do nothing to reduce crime. 


